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Policy

This policy applies only to students receiving Military Tuition Assistance (TA). This tuition assistance is a benefit that is
available only while the student is in the service. This policy does not apply to Veterans or Veterans benefits.

For Service specific TA policies and procedures, visit their voluntary education websites. Each quarter that a student
would like to utilize TA, they are required to submit an application through their respective portal to receive approval
from their ESO, military counselor, or service.

Student Responsibility

This policy serves to fully inform students receiving military tuition assistance of the required actions the College must
take to comply with the DOD Memorandum of Understanding Return Policy for Military Tuition Assistance funds rules
and align with the return of unearned student aid rules applicable to the Federal Student Aid as required under section
484B of the Department of Education Title IV of the Higher Education Act of 1965.

Procedures

Students are to receive approval from an Educational Services Officer (ESO) or counselor within the military Services
prior to enrolling and utilizing their benefits.

Readmission Information
Military Students that must leave the institution can follow the procedure to gain readmission to UW found on the
following website: https://www.uwyo.edu/admissions/veterans/index.html
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